6/2/2020

Dear Building Permit Holder:

At the conclusion of this project, you are required to submit an Electrical Underwriter’s Certificate
and submit it to this office. In order to obtain this Certificate, you must contact one of the following

before any electrical work begins. They will guide you through the inspection process.

Electrical Inspectors, Inc.

308 East Meadow Avenue

East Meadow, New York 11554
516 - 794-0400

Electrical Inspections Service, Inc.
375 Dunton Avenue

East Patchogue, New York 11772
631- 286-6642

516 —466-6486

NYS Electrical Inspections, Inc.
278 Indian Head Road

Kings Park, New York 11754
631-292-2710

Thank you for your attention to this detail.

Sincerely,
Scott Grupp
Acting Superintendent of Building

Certified Electrical Inspections
188 Park Avenue

Amityville, New York 11701
888 — 238-1338

631 —598-5610

Alliance Electrical Inspections LTD
Mr. Alan Gagnon, Vice President
707 Hyman Avenue

West Islip, New York 11795

516 — 248-0820

516 — 408-8050

Suffolk Bureau of Electrical Inspectors Inc.

159 Route 25A, Bldg. 1, Suite B
Miller Place, New York 11764
C-631-495-8136




